
 

 

Minutes 
Mendon Cultural Council 

March 25, 2013 
 

Attendees:  Marcy Singer, Gloria Profetto, Martha Grady and Maggie Chianese 
 
- The meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. 
 
- A motion was made by Gloria to accept the Minutes from 11/27.  Maggie 
seconded the motion. 
 
-  Marcy gave an update on compliance with the MCC. 
 
-  Claflin Hill Music Performance Foundation  has requested reimbursement.  The 

request is being processed. 
 
-  The current balance for the council is $5,449.19 
 
-  Gloria has graciously agreed to check the P.O. Box and mailbox at the Town Hall. 
She will also manage the reimbursement requests. 
 
-  It is our hope that Cindy D. will update MCC information on the Town Website. 
Marcy will contact her. 
 
-  There was a long discussion on how to obtain community input.  The council 
decided to create a small questionnaire (card) with approximately 5-6 questions.  The 
card will serve as a community survey.  Marcy will pull together a draft of the 
questionnaire and Maggie will secure return boxes.  The council discussed many 
possible ways to distribute and collect the surveys.  For example:  Local Businesses or 
Town Events.  The council will solidify distribution and collection at  the next meeting. 
 
-  The council is hoping to attract new members.  Anyone interested should email 
Marcy or the BOS. 
 
-  The council will meet at the Library on Tuesday, April 23 at 7 p.m.   
 
-  Maggie moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 p.m.  Marcy seconded the motion. 
 
 
 
 
 


